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The opinions expressed in this publication do not necessary reflect the views and opinions of CMT/ABATE of the Tennessee Motorcyclist.  CMT/ABATE, 
Inc. and the Tennessee Motorcyclist reserve the right to refuse or edit any article, photo, letter or advertisement they decide is not in the best interest of the 
organization and its members.  Readers, although CMT/ABATE supports its advertisers, it does not guarantee the service of those advertisers.  Please use 
the same discretion you would with any business.  If in doubt, contact the Better Business Bureau.   

Life members, support your newsletter. Become a booster  


